[image: image1.png]THE CiTy OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
New York, N.Y. 10007

HAEDA B. MIHALTSES
'DIRECTOR OF INTERGOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS

December 29, 2004

Honorable Victor L. Robles
City Clerk and Clerk of the Council
Municipal Building, 2™ Floor
New York, NY 10007
Dear Mr. Robles:
Transmitted herewith is the bill disapproved by the Mayor. The bill is as follows:
Introductory Number 94-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the City of New York, in relation to
Staten Island Ferry service.

Sincerely,
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Haeda B. Mihaltses




